
From:
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Incinerator
Date: Sunday, 22 April 2018 8:57:59 AM

Hi
I cannot make the event during working hours at Rooty Hill re the incinerator on the 14th of May but I would
 very much like to add my comments.
Tracey advises we could also write in if we cant make it on the day.

My husband, 3 year old son and I have be devastated while putting our home on the market for sale.
We just finished building our dream home including a beautiful brand new pool and we over capitalised on our
 home as we planned on staying here until retirement.
As we have had to think ahead incase the incinerator goes ahead we’ve had the extra stress of looking for a new
 home and the plans are to move to Queensland. Reason for this is the same as the other neighbours we moved
 away to Queensland already, they were simply too upset to stay in nsw after having to give up their home as
 they do not want to be next door to an incinerator.
I am in my third trimester and I can’t explain the amount of stress this incinerator has put on us in the last few
 months. Watching out beautiful dream home in Minchinbury go on the market and our lovely neighbours move
 away has been extremely stressful. Having to give up our fantastic jobs is another slap in the face, all because
 people are trying to make money. Why can’t they do this away from our doorsteps!
We are losing a lot of money in the process but more than anything we are losing our dream home & have so
 much stress on our plates.
I am praying the nsw government makes the right choice. I’m sure if the members who are making the decision
 were living next door to the incinerator and living with the health hazards would reject it. Unfortunately for us
 saying goodbye to Minchinbury & NSW, especially before any such proposal is accepted and our market value
 furthermore drops, is crucial & so gut wrenching.
Please do not accept this incinerator.
The Malouf family is so rich and could easily build this proposal further away from residents. Why are we
 having to put peoples lives in danger!
Regards
Venesa and Matt Watson




